Middle School Religion
Service Hour Program Guidelines 2014-2015


Dear Parents,

A key component of Catholic education recognizes the importance to serve others.  Middle school students at St. Teresa of Avila Catholic School are required to perform service hours as part of their Religion class. Here is some important information regarding this program:

1. Service hours are 25% of the Religion grade. 
2. Service hours must be completed each 9 weeks and they cannot roll over into the subsequent 9 weeks.
3. Service must be provided without any type of pay, money or goods, and must be for someone who is not related to the student.
4. To receive full credit for service hours, the student must submit a summary and/or reflection of the service that was performed.  The summary can be completed on the “Service Hour Information and Summary” form. The dates and hours of service as well as the name, phone number, and signature of the person(s) who received the service needs to be included. (More information will be provided in class regarding this requirement.)
5. Service completed at school may be done before school, after school, or during a recess time.

Due Dates:
· Summer Service Hours - These will count for the first quarter if turned in by Friday, September 6th
· 1st Quarter – Friday, October 24th   
· 2nd Quarter – Thursday, January 8th 
· 3rd Quarter – Friday, March 20th  
· 4th Quarter – Friday, May 22nd 

Hour Requirements Per Grade:
· 6th Grade – 3 hours for each 9 weeks
· 7th Grade – 4 hours for each 9 weeks
· 8th Grade – 6 hours for each 9 weeks

Ideas for Service:
· Altar serve at Mass
· Mow, water, or rake a neighbor’s year for free
· Pet sit or walk a pet for free
· Volunteer at a senior center, FISH, or convalescent center
· Help decorate or clean the church for special occasions
· Tutor younger students
· Volunteer at the fundraisers for the school (Fall Festival, Christmas Benefit, Spirit Festival)
· Volunteer at the preschool after school
· Work in a classroom during recess
[bookmark: _GoBack]During Religion class, we will brainstorm other ideas on how service can be provided to others.  I encourage you to also discuss possibilities for your child with him/her at home.  

If you have any questions or would like clarification regarding the service program, please feel free to e-mail me at bsilsby@stts.org.  Your support is invaluable and greatly appreciated!

Together in Christ,



Mrs. Silsby 



“As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another, as good steward’s of God’s varied grace.”  Peter 4:10







